RIBBLE VALLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL


DAVID MORRIS

01200 414400

ce@ribblevalley.gov.uk

DAGM/CMS

24 February 2009

Dear Councillor

Members of the Council are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of the Council to be held in the TOWN HALL, CHURCH STREET, CLITHEROE on TUESDAY, 10 MARCH 2009 at 6.30pm.

  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 

24 February 2009
BUSINESS

1.
Apologies for absence.

2.
Declarations of interest.

3.
Public participation session.

4.
To confirm the minutes of the Council meeting held on 16 December 2008.

5.
Mayoral Communications.

6.
Ribble Valley Strategic Partnership – Presentation by the Chairman, Rupert Swarbrick.

7.
To consider a report on Consultations with Representatives of Non-Domestic Rate Payers – report of Director of Resources – see circulated report.

8.
To consider the recommendations of the Special Policy and Finance Committee relating to the General Fund Budget and the Capital Programme for 2009/2010 and to set the amount of Council Tax for each category of dwelling in the Council's area for 2009/2010 – report of Director of Resources (to be circulated separately).

9.
Leader’s Report and Question time.
please ask for:


direct line:


e-mail:


my ref:


your ref:


date:
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